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March 30, 2016

Ms. Leslie T. Gantt
#3 Lora Ct.
Greenville, South Carolina 29615

Re: Parole ending date

Dear Ms. Gantt:

I have been instructed by our Director Mr. Jerry B. Adger to respond to your March 23,2016, letter to Governor
Haley. Within this letter you expressed displeasure with our office. It is your position that you are currently being
supervised on parole longer than you should be. Upon reviewing your records your parole ending date is correct.

According to our records you were convicted of distribution of cocaine second offense. You were given a five
year sentence on May 7. 2013. You appeared before the Parole Board on September 21, 2015 and was granted parole.
According to South Carolina law "Any prisoner who may be paroled under authority of this chapter shall continue
until the expiration of the maximum term or terms specified in his sentence without deduction of such allowance for
good conduct as may be provided by law," Therefore, you have to serve the remaining of your five year sentence day
for day, which makes your parole scheduled to be completed on February 13. 2018. That time may be deducted to
May J 3,2017, due to the possible awarding of compliance credits.

I hope this satisfies any inquiries you may have regarding this matter. If you have any further questions or
concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. With kind regards Iremain,
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